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% . ,',$ . * June 5, 1979

Mr. Vince Johnson
President's Commission

on Three Mile Island
2100 M Street, N.W., Suite 714
Washington, D. C. 20037

Dear Mr. Johnson:

During our phone conversation today, you asked for a report referred to
by Dr. Roger J. Mattson in his testimony before the President's Comission
last Fr iday, June 1,1979, concerning the condition of the Three Mile
Island-2 core. I have identified that docur..ent as NUREG-0557, Evaluation
of Long-Term Post-Accident Core Cooling of Three Mile Island Unit 2.
Attached is a copy of that document.

I am sending this to you by courier today. Let me know if I can be of
further help.

Sincerely,
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